
 

 

 

DATE:                   February 5, 2020 

  

TO: Virginia Spillman, Engineering Division Manager 

 

FROM: Allison Staton, Senior M/WBE Specialist 

 

DEPARTMENT: Water Resources  

 

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Exempt Services from the M/WBE Program Plan                     

 

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed a request submitted by the Water Resources Department to determine 

the application of the M/WBE Program for the Utility Construction Agreement between the NC 

Department of Transportation and City of Greensboro. Due to the project being financed in part with 

NC DOT State funds and the NC DOT MBE/WBE requirements will apply.   

 

The work will be performed by the NC Department of Transportation construction contractor.   

 
 

 

Cc:  Gwen Carter, M/WBE Coordinator 

        Kristine Williams, Deputy Director of Water Resources 

 

 

 
 


